NEWSLETTER NYMBOIDA PUBLIC SCHOOL



17 AUGUST 2023 WEEK 5 TERM 3

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Dear Parents and Carers,
Mrs Hankinson will be taking leave for the
remainder of the term. My name is Maddi and I am
happy to be filling in as Relieving Principal for the
next 5 weeks. I am looking forward to meeting you
all during this time. Please feel free to pop in and
introduce yourselves and don't hesitate to call if
you have any questions or concerns. Thank you to
the staff and students for making me feel so
welcomed already!

Premier's Spelling Bee

The Premier's Spelling Bee Regional Final was held last Monday. Congratulations to Oliver who made it to round 4.

Small Schools Big Impact Concert

Only two weeks to go until the SSBI concert at Market Square on Wednesday 30 August at 6pm! Families are asked to bring along a fold up chair, performers will be sitting on mats at the front of the stage. The costumes are coming along nicely. Students will be wearing a colourful top, and black leggings/track pants. We have spare pants & leggings at school for those students who do not have black pants. Please contact the school if you require a pair for your child. A reminder once again that if you envisage any difficulties driving your child to the event, please contact the school as soon as possible.

Have a great week, Maddison Campbell Relieving Principal

TERM 3 CALENDAR

Thu 24 Aug - Life Education visit

Wed 30 Aug - SSBI Concert Grafton

Wed 6 Sep - Wooli Traditional Games

Fri 15 Sep - Yr 6 Transition Day PCYC

MNC Athletics

school.

Congratulations once again to Sonny who participated in the Mid North Coast Athletics Carnival on Monday. The level of competition was high, and Sonny was placed 11th with a 14.64mr throw, which was outstanding. We congratulate Sonny for representing our



Happy birthday to Yvonne who will celebrate her birthday tomorrow!

CANTEEN

TACOS
APPLE CRUMBLE
JUICE
Provided by Eve!



Life Education Visit

Healthy Harold will be visiting our school on Thursday 24 August. Thank you to the parents who have returned permission notes and money for this important educational program.

TheirCare where Kids love to be!

Wooli PS Traditional Games

On Wednesday 6 September, students will be travelling by bus to attend the Wooli PS Traditional Games. The students will participate in a fun day of modified athletics and traditional games. Other small schools from the Clarence Valley will also be attending.

Please return permission notes and canteen orders before Friday 1 September.

Book Week Parade

Thank you to our wonderful parents who attended our Book Week Parade today. We had a great selection of characters!

This is exciting news for our school community!
The Out Of School Hours Care program from
3pm-6pm has commenced at our school!
You can find more information about TheirCare
on their website: https://theircare.com.au/.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school, or the Before and After School Care Program team at the Department of Education by:

Phone: 1300 244 145 or

Email at: BASCReform@det.nsw.edu.au.

Book Week Parade



MEET THE 2024 SGHS YEAR ADVISERS



MRS ROTHSEY



MRS SHANNON

YEAR ADVISER ROLE STATEMENT

The Year Adviser role is to support student learning and wellbeing outcomes for a given year group. Year Advisers are part of the school's wellbeing team, they work closely with the Learning and Support team, and they should be the first point of contact for a parent that may have an issue regarding their child.

Core duties and responsibilities

- Provide guidance for and promote the wellbeing of students in their year group.
- Initiate and organise cohort excursions and year meetings.
- As the interface between home and school.

How to contact the Year Advisor:

• Email/ Phone the school

More information regarding the Year Adviser role will be included in the student handbook provided on orientation day.



SOUTH GRAFTON HIGH SCHOOL

Excellence and Innovation Telephone: 02 6642 1466

Email: sthgrafton-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au







CVCON YOUTH VOICES want you! students Yr5 - 12

Mondays 5.00 - 6.00pm

NSW

5 to 11 Years Monday nights 5:30 to 7:00pm 11 to 17 Years Wednesday nights 6:00 to 8:00pm

Phone or email now to book your place.

Ph: 6643 3555 | cvcon@cvcon.nsw.edu.au



www.graftonscoutgroup.com.au
Or Email

reece.luxton@nsw.scouts.com.au